
 

 

 

 

 

 

      September 14, 2011 

 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee to present the bids received by the Commissioner 

of Public Works on September 8, 2011 for Contract 45-11 (K1-033) Island Park Asphalt 

Improvements – CDBG.  

 

We recommend award of this bid to Payne & Dolan at their net bid price of $81,559.03. 

 

Funds are available in account 891.030.5750, Repave Horlick Drive in Island Park.  

 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

       

Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

      Donnie Snow 

      Director  
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